SENIOR ADVISORY BOARD

Minutes of the October 4, 2021
There was not a quorum present for the October 4, 2021 Senior Advisory Board Meeting.

SAB members present. Gene Dunaway, Marty Adler-Jasny, Jackie Nichols and Elaine
Bunick.

SAB members absent. Pat Gengozian, Lindsey McElvy, Steven Barker, Brandy Sales,
Robert Smallridge and Lisa Plante.

Also present: Linda McGhee, Recreation Manager, Oak Ridge Senior Center

VISITORS: City Clerk Beth Hickman and City Manager Mark Watson.

City Clerk Beth Hickman and City Manager Mark Watson spoke to board members in
attendance about new bylaws that are being formulated so that policies and procedures work

the same across all city boards and commissions. These will be worked on over the next few
months and brought to the respective boards for review and to vote on when completed.



